
 
In District 8, we postponed our Spring Fling due to the COVID-19 outbreak. We have decided to do a 
virtual speaker meeting on Thursday, June 25th at 7:00 p.m. See our website for a flyer with the details.  
http://www.cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/upcomingevents.html  Speaker TBD. 
 
All of our in-person meetings were cancelled; therefore, we took action!  District 8 has 11 out of 12 
meetings meeting via Zoom conferencing. Alateen is also meeting via Zoom. Check out our website for 
meeting information if you would like to join us. We have seen some old friends who moved away join us.  
It has been very exciting and we are getting good feedback from our members who need their meetings.  
 
As the restrictions are lifted in Iowa, some of our facilities have opened and the groups are taking a group 
conscience to determine if they meet in person with the social distancing restrictions, continue to meet via 
Zoom or if they offer both during their meeting times.  As meetings are updated, you can find District 8’s 
meeting information at the following link:  http://www.cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/meetings.html 
 
We are looking forward to a virtual Spring Assembly. Best wishes to everyone to stay healthy! 
 
Carolyn S. 
DR District 8 
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Thursday, June 25, 2020 
7:00 p.m. 
via Zoom 

 
Speaker:  TBD 
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